
From: Fosko, Melanie
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C & H Hog Farm
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 2:47:32 PM

I support C & H Hog Farm.  They have gone above and beyond what the EPA
requires.
 
 
Melanie Fosko
Customer Service Representative
Van Buren County Farm Bureau
874 Hwy 65 B
Clinton, AR  72031
Phone: (501) 745-2117
Fax: (501) 745-2075
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